
 

 

   
13 September 2024 
  
 Dear Parents/ Guardians 
  
GRADUATION NITE 2024 
  
Greetings of peace and joy! 
 
As the school celebrates Graduation Nite this year, the Parent Support Group (PSG) Executive 
Committee (Exco) is glad to support the school in providing an evening of celebration and lasting 
memories for the graduating cohort.  
  
We are very grateful for your support given to the various PSG initiated events. Once again, we seek 
your support for this occasion.  To add to this memorable evening, we also hope to provide lucky 
draw prizes for the students. This year’s graduating gift is kindly sponsored by our Alumni. 
 
We thank your generous heart for any amount you would like to contribute.  All donations given are 
blessings upon our graduating students. Your contributions will go towards:   
 

1. Supporting 26 students who are on the Financial Assistance Scheme, to cover the cost 
of the dinner at the hotel. 

2. Photo booth costing $720 
3. Balance funds will go towards the purchase of Lucky Draw prizes: 

a. Instant cameras/ Disposable film cameras 
b. Wireless earbuds  
c. Shopping vouchers/gift cards  

 
You may make the donation directly to PSG at Paynow number 9669 6595.  In order to identify our 
donors, please indicate: Grad, your daughter/ward’s name & class in the ‘Comment to Payee ’

section in the following format; e.g.  Grad<space>Jessica Lee<space>4Angela  
  
We look forward to your donations by 31 October 2024. For any clarifications or queries, pls email 
psg.chijsec@gmail.com. 
  
On behalf of the PSG Exco and our graduating classes, we thank you in advance for your support 
and gift of love. 
 
God Bless 

 
Mrs Audra Chuah 
Chairperson PSG@ IJ Sec 
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